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7th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The children of Petworth CofE Primary School have been asking to do more cooking. Therefore, 
on the week beginning 17th June, the whole school will be taking part in a cooking week.  
 
Each class will be given an ingredient that grows in our allotment, and the whole class will have 
to come up with a healthy recipe that includes that ingredient. By the end of the week the 
children will have written a recipe that will be made into a recipe book that we will sell to raise 
money for our kitchen and future cooking projects.  
 
To help us and give the children a wider scope of recipes, we would like parents to send in a 
unique recipe that can be published in our book alongside the children’s. We would like to show 
off the diversity at Petworth CofE Primary School through the recipes that you send in. It can be 
a long-time family favourite or a quick and easy meal that works for your family when you are 
busy! 
 
The chapters of our book will be: 

• Recipes from our school 

• Around the world 

• Family favourites  

• Local recipes 

• Sweet treats 
 
I look forward to reading your delicious recipes. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Megan Lenharth 
Design and Technology Lead 
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